
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colonial Life Insurance Company [Trinidad] Limited 

wishes to advise our valued Customers and other 

Stakeholders of its revised business hours which takes 

effect from July 18, 2022. 

 

In an effort to better serve you, CLICO’s Head Office and  

all   its  Branch  Offices  will  now  open   from  8:00 am to 

4:00 pm Monday – Friday. 

 

Please note that CLICO will retain its current Covid-19 

Protocols, which includes facial mask requirements upon 

entry and while in CLICO buildings.  
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